
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 8, 2015  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary    
            
ABSENT:  Rob Gordon, Member 
 
 
 
The meeting came to order @ 5:25 pm  
 
 
 
 

1. Janet Brown made a motion “To accept the minutes of the August 18, 2015 Meeting”, 
Seconded by Bill Tiffany.  The vote showed all in favor. 

 
2. Stone Mason Mark James has repaired the headstones in the  

Whittaker” cemetery on Maplewold Road. 
 
3. We will put an Article in the 2016 Warrant for $10,000 to start rebuilding the Stone wall 

at “Pine Grove” Cemetery. 
 

4. Janet will talk to Ed Ferguson about the progress on the tree removal in the “Luther 
Locke” and “Pine Grove” Cemeteries. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:07 pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
William F. Tiffany 
Recording Secretary 


